STEVE
STIVERS

for U.S. Congress

My Fellow Republicans,

| am writing to express my support for Chief Deputy Alex Lape to serve as the next Sheriff of
Fairfield County. Alex has the experience necessary to do the job, he has worked in the Sheriff's
office for over 26 years. And he has honestly and steadfastly served that organization and the
Citizens of Fairfield County for over two decades.

Furthermore, he has worked his way through the ranks of the Sheriff's office throughout the
years, giving him first-hand knowledge of this large and complex organization.

| have worked with Chief Lape on many occasions and have been impressed by his "can do"
attitude and willingness to work together with others to provide for the safety of the citizens of
Fairfield County. Chief Deputy Alex Lape has my endorsement to serve as the next Sheriff of
Fairfield County, and hope you will join me in supporting his election.

Sincerely,

B o

Steve Stivers
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